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I am quoting Dr. Scott Beaudin, as I cannot say it better.  

“I am writing to express my strong support for SB 951, a critical piece of legislation 

that will protect the integrity of medical practice in Oregon by ensuring that physicians 

retain ultimate authority over decisions which impact patient care.” 

 

I was born in Eugene and have lived here for most of my 66 years. Never have I seen 

doctors and NP, so challenging to get into and to find one with the time to care for 

you. It took me three years to get into Meg Hamliton, FNP. I had to wait until she left 

Oregon Medical Group and joined Journey Family Medical. She is so booked that 

getting into her can sometimes take 6 months. Quality people like her are needed, 

and practices that genuinely serve their patients are becoming rare. You’re work to 

help create a better situation is crucial. Thank you. 

 


